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March 3, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Distribution Partners, 

We are deeply saddened with the events that continue to unfold in Ukraine, and we hope for a 
quick and peaceful resolution. 

As it relates to our business together, Ohmite continues to respect and place the highest priority 
on doing what is best for our customers and partners, especially with any situations that could 
disrupt our supply chain.    

This letter is to inform you that as of today we do not have manufacturing facilities located in 
Russia, Ukraine, or Belarus.  In addition, Ohmite does not have sources or partners that operate 
in these countries for our products. 

In this time of crisis, we continue to evaluate the situation closely, and will provide any additional 
updates as they become available.   

Please direct any questions or concerns to your typical Ohmite contact. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

www.ohmite.com

